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Subject: Communication sponsored by Alder West, on behalf of the Human Resources Director and
Chief of Police, requesting permission to reclassify one of the sworn police officer positions to a non-
sworn position of Data Analyst.

Recommendation of the Finance and Personnel Committee on 03-11-2024: That the Human
Resources Director and Chief of Police be granted permission to reclassify one of the sworn police
officer positions to a non-sworn position of Data Analyst.

Fiscal Note: Funding for the new position will be offset by the reduction in the officer position.  Funds
are available in the 2024 budget.
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